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From: Norm Hill
To: Biance Schoeman
Cc: "Kate Madsen"; "Shawn McLean"; "Mark Pelan"
Subject: RE: Gleeson Quarries Huntly - Regional Resource Consent Applications for proposed Quarry Deepening at


310 Riverview Road, Huntly
Date: Monday, 21 December 2020 2:07:57 PM
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Teenaa koe – thanks for the update.
 
I will look to arrange another hui with mana whenua members early in the new year.
 
Naaku nei
Norm Hill
Cultural and Environmental Specialist 


  021 80 6652
  norm@tehira.co.nz
  17 Grange Ave – Hamilton 3200


 
 
 


From: Biance Schoeman <biance@pauaplanning.co.nz> 
Sent: Monday, 21 December 2020 1:46 PM
To: Norm Hill <norm@tehira.co.nz>
Cc: 'Kate Madsen' <kate@pauaplanning.co.nz>; 'Shawn McLean'
<shawn.mclean@gleesonquarries.co.nz>; 'Mark Pelan' <mark.pelan@gleesoncox.co.nz>
Subject: FW: Gleeson Quarries Huntly - Regional Resource Consent Applications for proposed
Quarry Deepening at 310 Riverview Road, Huntly
 
Kia ora Norm,
 
As briefly discussed at the hui last week (17 December), the quarry is proposing to deepen the
quarry floor to ensure continuous quarry operations and supply of aggregate.
 
The resource consent application was lodged to the Waikato Regional Council on Friday 20
December 2020 – please refer to the email below.
Please use the link below to access all the relevant lodgement information.
 
Looking forward to discuss the proposal in more detail at the next hui.
 
Kind regards,
 
Biance Schoeman
Planner – Paua Planning
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From: Biance Schoeman <biance@pauaplanning.co.nz> 
Sent: Friday, 18 December 2020 4:01 PM
To: 'RM.Requests@waikatoregion.govt.nz' <RM.Requests@waikatoregion.govt.nz>
Cc: 'Kate Madsen' <kate@pauaplanning.co.nz>; 'Mark Pelan' <mark.pelan@gleesoncox.co.nz>;
'Shawn McLean' <shawn.mclean@gleesonquarries.co.nz>; 'Parviz Namjou'
<Parviz.Namjou@pdp.co.nz>
Subject: Gleeson Quarries Huntly - Regional Resource Consent Applications for proposed Quarry
Deepening at 310 Riverview Road, Huntly
 
Good afternoon,
 
Please find enclosed an application for regional Resource Consent Application for proposed
Quarry Deepening at 310 Riverview Road, Huntly.
A Cover letter and proof of deposit is attached to this email.
 
The application is being lodged digitally as PDF’s, however  word versions of all document are
available on request.
The following documents are available on the link:  WRC Application lodged_PAU375 Quarry
Deepening_ Dec2020
 


Completed resource consent application forms;
Report assessing the effects of the activity on the environment; and
Associated appendices.


 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at any time should you have any queries or require
additional information.
 
Kind Regards,
Biance Schoeman
Planner – Paua Planning


Environmental & Social Impact Assessments - Resource Consents - Planning Advice and Action
 
Mobile: +64 21 0877 5913
Email: biance@pauaplanning.co.nz
178 Bawden Road R.D 2 Dairy Flat Albany Auckland 0792 New Zealand
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